
Hi Elm, 

 

Hope you are all well and settling into working in a very 

different way. Hope you had a nice weekend and managed to 

get outside to have some fun! The weather is much brighter 

at the moment so at least it means you can play and relax in 

the gardens. Don’t forget to do lots of physical exercise and 

remember you can do a workout with Joe Wicks each day.  

 

Just to let you know – the website will be updated with new 

work. You will need to look at the Year 6 section and click on 

the Home Working 2020 tab. We will try to make the work 

varied and interesting. 

 

Hopefully you will have lots of activities to do but if you find 

that you are getting bored, how about completing a puzzle?  

I have added a 30 day Lego challenge too and it would be 

great to see some of your creations. You can send them by 

email to info@stpauls-dorking.surrey.sch.uk. 

I have recently learnt to play backgammon which is great fun. 

How about learning to play a new game?  

There are also some great things being streamed on different 

channels. The BBC have recently added Mallory Towers onto 

their BBC iplayer. This is a series based on Enid Blyton’s book. 

The West End production of Wind And The Willows is also 

being streamed at the moment. 
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Creating comic strips of cartoons is also a great idea! 

Hope you all stay well and stay happy. Everyone is having to 

adjust and I expect some of the things you had planned have 

been cancelled. I was really looking forward to going to 

Silverstone for a track day but unfortunately that will not 

happen now until the Autumn. 

 

I will write back again soon.  

Stay safe and well.  

Mrs Herbert also says hello and hopes you are all happy.  

 

Best Wishes, 

Miss George 

 



 


